
 
Dear Families 
Well done to the Grade Six students who performed for us all at their 
assembly last week. This is the last assembly our Grade Six students will 
present at St Peter’s and they did an amazing job. I would also like to 
congratulate the recipients of our Recognition Awards this term. 
 
I would also  like to take this opportunity to congratulate Mitchell G for his 
outstanding performance at the recent Regional Swimming Competition in 
Geelong. He won gold with a personal best in the Under 10s 50 m backstroke 
and will now compete in the State Championships. This is an incredible 
achievement and something Mitchell should be immensely proud of. 
 
Just a reminder that school gates are not opened until 8:30 in the mornings. 
This means that children who are left outside gates before this time are 
unsupervised. At the moment we have children who are being left quite early 
in the mornings at the front office and we are concerned about the safety risk 
this poses. If you need to go to work early then there is a before school care 
facility offered that you can enrol in. If children are left outside the school 
before gates are open they will be taken to before school care and parents will 
be notified. I ask that you please support us in keeping your children safe and 
that you do not leave them outside the school early in the mornings.  
 
On Wednesday 5th and Thursday 6th April we will be having our Parent/
Teacher/Student Learning Conversations. The students will be heavily 
involved in these conversations so it is important that they also attend. 
Remember to book your interview time on Compass to ensure that you are 
able to attend. If you need help accessing Compass, please don’t hesitate to 
contact the office or your child’s classroom teacher. As a result of PTS 
Conversations, there will be no school on Thursday 6th. School will finish at 
3:15 pm on Wednesday 5th April. 
 
Finally, even though we still have a week of school left, I would like to wish all 
our families a safe, holy and restful Easter break. We look forward to seeing 
you all again in Term Two. 
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SPECIALIST DAYS 2023  - Sports Uniform Required 
 
PREP  - Tuesday ’s   
Year  1  -  Monday / Wednesday 
Year  2 -   Monday / Wednesday 
Year  3  -   Monday / Thursday 
Year 4  -  Monday / Thursday 
Year 5  -  Wednesday / Thursday 
Year 6  - Wednesday / Thursday  
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Dates to Remember 
Dates are subject to change 

05th April  Wednesday  
Parent/Teacher/Student learning conversations -  Students 
required to come along to interview. 
 

05th April Friday 

 
School Holidays Commence 
 
Good Friday 
 

24th April   Monday School Closure Day - NO SCHOOL FOR STUDENTS  

4th May Wednesday  District Cross Country  

2nd June  Friday School Closure Day - NO SCHOOL FOR STUDENTS  

25th April Tuesday ANZAC Day Public Holiday - NO SCHOOL FOR STUDENTS   

26th April  Wednesday  Term 2 Commences  

2nd May  Tuesday 

 
Grade 5 -  Visit from TCC Principal 
 
Parent Night for Eucharist 7pm –8pm  

06th April  Thursday  

End of Term 1 
 
Student Free Day - NO SCHOOL FOR STUDENTS  
 
Parent/Teacher/Student learning conversations -  Students 
required to come along to interview. 

31st March Friday 
Fees for Term 1 are now overdue. 
 
Interschool Sports - Round 7 



 

 

How To Book — Parent/Teacher/Student 
Learning Conversations 

 
Step 1: Log into Compass  - Click where red arrow is indicated below.  

 
Step 2 : Click Green button Start new booking or Grey button Show me How to Book 
for further instructions.  
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Regional Swimming  2023   
 
On Tuesday Mitchell Galliott attended the Regional Swimming Competition in Geelong, 
representing St Peter Apostle Primary School. Winning gold and a personal best in U10 50m 
Backstroke. Mitchell now will move onto represent us in the State Championships.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 

 

St Peter's are looking for someone to volunteer their time and talent to assist with the filming 
of special events to celebrate our Golden Jubilee celebrations this year.  
 
If you are able to assist please contact Siobhan Browne by 
email at sbrowne@stpeterahc.catholic.edu.au  

 
SACRAMENTAL DATES FOR 2023 

 
 
FIRST EUCHARIST  
Parent/ Student night - Tuesday 2nd May - 7pm 
Reflection Day - students only - Friday 12th May  
Eucharist Masses -  
Saturday 20th May 6pm, Sunday 21st May 10.30am   
Saturday 27th May 6pm, Sunday 28th May 10.30am 
 
CONFIRMATION  
Parent/ Student night - Thursday 7th September 
Reflection Day students only - Thursday 12th October - 9am - 1.45pm 
Confirmation - Thursday 12th October - St Peter’s - 7pm   
 
 
 

      Looking for a Talented Videographer (or similar) 
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ST PETER APOSTLE PARKING RULES 

Page 5 Term 1- Week 9A   

 

 

 

 



  
CHANGES TO SCHOOL FEES - 2023  

 
In 2023 the school will be changing the way it structures its Bring Your Own Device (BYOD) Program in 
response to the changing needs of the students and best practice for the school in moving forward. At the 
moment, families are asked to purchase devices for their children upfront in Grade 3 so that these can be used 
at school. Moving forward, the school will be using a leasing model which allows families to pay devices off 
while the student is at school from Grades 3 to Grade 6. To facilitate this we will be introducing an ICT levy in 
school fees that will cover the cost of the device over the four years. This levy will cover costs, including a carry 
case and the student will own the device when they graduate in Grade 6. 
 
If your family is eligible for the Reduced Fees Policy and you have been approved through the formal approval 
process, then the ICT levy will be included in the discount fees offered. 
 
The benefits of this new program are as follows: 
 

· Every Grade 3 child will have a device to use at school 
 

· The device will be owned by the student 
 

· The device does not need to be fully paid for at the start of Grade 3 
 
The new ICT levy will start in Grade 3 next year only, as higher grades will still be part of the previous BYOD  
Program. In 2024 the levy will be extended to Grades 3 and 4.  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Fees 2023 
2023 Fee Payment Consent Form  click Here 
 
2023 Credit Card Direct Debit Payment Form  click here 
 
A new Credit Card debit payment form needs to be filled every year for monthly/fortnightly payments. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Do you hold a current concession card?  You may be eligible for CSEF funding which will be 
Deducted from your fees.  You can access a form on the below link,. 
 
https://www.education.vic.gov.au/Documents/about/programs/CSEF_application_form.pdf 
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Enrolments to Catholic Secondary Schools 2024 
If you intend to send your child to a Catholic Secondary School and have not already 
enrolled them, we strongly encourage you to contact the secondary school as soon 
as possible. First Round Offers have been sent this week. 
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SCHOOL UNIFORM 

OUTSIDE SCHOOL 
HOURS CARE (OSHC) 

LOST PROPERTY 

MOBILE PHONES 

STUDENT ABSENCE 

2ND HAND UNIFORM 
SHOPPE 

CANTEEN /  
LUNCH ORDERS 

SCHOOL APP OPEROO (CAREMONKEY) 

STUDENT HEALTH AUTHORITY TO 
ADMINISTER MEDICA-

TERM DATES 

Click on any image below for more information. 


